

PPU/jma

02 November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer/Stakeholder,

## Worthing High School Admissions Consultation 2025/26.

Please find attached the information regarding a revised Admission Policy for Worthing High School which proposes changes to the current policy - to take effect from September 2025.

Our consultation period runs from 02 November 2023 to 14 December 2023.

Worthing High School is proposing to change our Admission Policy by:

- Changing the wording for two over subscription criteria.
- Adding detail regarding Twin, triplet and multiple birth.
- Clarifying shared residency

Responses can be made by completing the consultation form and emailing it to <a href="mailto:office@worthinghigh.net">office@worthinghigh.net</a> putting Admission Consultation in the subject line or by writing to Admission Policy Consultation, Worthing High School, South Farm Road, Worthing BN14 7AR.

If you have any queries relating to this consultation or would like to request a paper copy of the documents, please contact Jeanette Marsden on 01903 237864 or email <a href="mailto:jmarsden@worthinghigh.net">jmarsden@worthinghigh.net</a>

The consultation period runs until 14 December 2023.

Yours sincerely

Pan Panayiotou

**CEO South Downs Education Trust** 

tureto

Sasha Scambler Chair of Governors